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And just like that, the 2nd issue of Iowa Reaches Out for the new term is done and sent out.  This 
issue includes our Delegate’s report on her “trip” to the 2020 virtual World Service Conference. 
It’s amazing how everyone has adjusted to our current confines and continued to work their 
program.   
 
If you haven’t read the current issue, you’ll want to check out the DR reports and read about 
the different ways that groups are continuing to stay in touch even as they cancel special 
events.  
 
Several events are planned for this fall including Alateen Serenity weekend, Area Serenity 
Weekend and a Road trip to Cleveland, Ohio!  The dates are outlined on page 1 of the 
newsletter. 
 
If you aren’t getting the newsletter and would like to, email iowareachesout@yahoo.com to 
sign up.  The next deadline is August 1st.  If your district doesn’t have an active DR, you can still 
provide an update on what’s happening in your district, just email the address listed above.  We 
love getting updates! 
 
Yours in Service, 
 
Luanne T. 
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